From: Ullrich, Elizabeth

To: Western, Evan

Subject: your request to name a new authorized user in Hartford
Date: Friday, January 10, 2020 2:09:00 PM

Evan,

The information for proposed authorized users submitted with the July 2 letter did not
include any information about their educational background. As discussed in NUREG-1556,
Vol. 21, Section 8. 7.2, "Individuals Authorized to Handle Licensed Material," authorized
individuals should have (1) a college degree at the Bachelor level or equivalent training and
experience in physical, chemical or biological sciences or engineering, and (2) training and
experience commensurate with the proposed activities. Please provide information for the
proposed authorized users/cyclotron operators related to their college (or equivalent)
education.

If you also want to request to remove users from the license, you can submit that at the
same time.

Thanks,
Betsy
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